From: LisaGC

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 12:45:14 PM

To the Health Committee and House Representatives,

Due to deeply held religious convictions, personal beliefs, AND health concerns for my
children, House Bill 3063 would force my children out of school, including my young
daughter who receives early childhood special education services. I know there are many
parents and children in similar circumstances. Please ensure that our children may continue to
have their educational rights. Please do not pass this bill.

Sincerely,
Lisa G.C.
Oregon Citizen
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